DIAMOND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

"Excellence Through Effort!"

Dear Diamond Elementary Student,

I hope you are enjoying your summer vacation! I hope you are as excited as I am about beginning a new school year. It is important to me that you begin the school year well rested, happy, and ready to learn new and interesting things. All of the teachers and staff members are working hard to prepare for the new school year and we look forward to seeing you at our "Sneak Peek" on Thursday, August 29th from 2:00-3:00 p.m. Remember that the first day of school is Tuesday, September 3rd.

I have enjoyed my summer as well. My family and I spent lots of time at our neighborhood pool and some time at the beaches in Delaware and North Carolina. I would love to learn about what you have done during your summer break. On the bottom portion of this letter, please write to me and explain what you did during your summer. There is space to draw a picture as well. I will post all of the letters on a bulletin board in school when you all return. Enjoy the rest of your summer and I look forward to seeing you at the "Sneak Peek" on Thursday, August 29th!

See you soon,

Mr. Walder	
Dear Mr. Walder,	
	(STUDENT NAME)
	(BIODONI NAME)